ATTACHMENT B

From: Michaud, Kathy <kathy.michaud@centurylink.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 04, 2020 9:46 AM

To: Beth Sprague <bsprague @somos.com>

Cc: Michaud, Kathy <kathy.michaud@centurylink.com>; Alvarado, Sharon <Sharon.Alvarado@CenturylLink.com>;
Stromsland, Daniel <daniel.stromsland @centurylink.com>

Subject: Network Collapse and Transfer of existing NPANXXs State of Washington

Beth

This email is to serve notification that we are going to be collapsing our Broadwing/Focal, ICG and our Adelphia/Telcove
networks; All existing NPA NXX's that we have will be fully audited and we will transfer all contaminated Codes and
blocks to our end state network Level 3 Communications. Where we find fully ported out thousands blocks to a single
carrier we will work directly with them and relinquish to their OCN. After the network collapse is completed and all
customers have been accounted for any blocks that are under 10% contaminated and does not contain our active LRN
and we do not need resources will be disconnected back to the Pool.

We had already sent notification back in August 2019 in regards to states we were aware required this to be sent now
we are adding the State of Washington to this notification as they also require a plan and notification to NANPA for
these types of activities.

If you have any questions and or concerns feel free to reach out.
Thank you
Kathy

Kathy Michaud

Planning Manager, Number Administration
Network Voice Planning

CenturyLink

6801 Gaylord Pkwy Ste 300

Frisco TX 75034-1892

p: 972-759-9125

e: kathy.michaud@centurylink.com
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